
From: Lawyer, Dennis
To: "mccumbee@marshall.edu"
Subject: Marshall University, NRC Financial Assurance, License No. 47-05972-02, Docket No. 03001142, Mail Control No.

601468
Date: Tuesday, January 30, 2018 8:55:00 AM

Dr. McCumbee,
 
In my letter dated January 3, 2018, I stated, “We will return the original copies of
superseded documents under separate cover.”  There were no superseded documents and
thus there are no superseded documents to be returned.  Sorry if this caused any
confusion.
 
Sincerely,
 
Dennis Lawyer
U.S. NRC Region 1
Health Physicist
610-337-5366
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